
FAREWELL FUNCTION TO OUTGOING BATCH (2010-2011) ON 26/04/2011 

 

A farewell function was organized by Department of Biotechnology for outgoing 

students on 26/04/2011. The information about the event has been intimated to every 

student through notice. The outcome of which, 43 students out of 52 has attended the 

party to share their views on the department and college. The function was initiated with 

a prayer song by Shraddha Inani (student alumni coordinator) and was followed by a 

brief presentation by Sri V. Praveen Kumar, alumni coordinator, who very aptly gave a 

direction to the Alumni by laying out the role of alumni, the vision statement and the 

mission statement, which was well received by the audience. Then Dr. B. Venkata 

Raman (Associate Dean R&D) has shared his views about the college and department. 

He enlightened the scope of biotechnology and suggested the students to pursue for 

higher studies in foreign institutes as the field of biotechnology has a good scope towards 

research activities. He also requested the people present to spread the information to all 

their colleagues and get them to also be a part of the Alumni. The day continued with 

refreshments and speeches by outgoing students. Finally G. Somanth Babu (student 

alumni coordinator) proposed a vote of thanks to all the speakers and students who 

graced the occasion. 

 

I specially congratulate all the student alumni coordinators, faculty and staff for their kind 

cooperation in the success of the event.  

 

 

 

Warm Regards, 

V. Praveen Kumar 

 

 

Encl: Photographs  

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 



 
 

 

 

 

 

 
 


